
Staff Council Meeting 

October 18, 2012 

 

 

Present: Mindy Greathouse, Debi Jenkins, Lois Miller, Jason Phares, Krystal Smith, Eric Squires 

and Jim Tatman  

 

Absent:  Mary Alltop, Carla Conley, Brittany Frymier, Ann Reed, Sheri Skidmore and Gail 

Westbrook  

 

Also Present: David Moss 

 

Jim called meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. 

 

The minutes of the September meeting were approved. (m/s, Phares/Miller) Motion approved. 

 

Reports 

 

° Jason Phares   

 

° Approved the update to the Compact. 

° The Board of Governors voted to name the Pioneer Center the Waco 

Center.   

° The Faculty Senate discussed a concern about the implementation of 

salary increases for the current academic year and adopted the following 

resolution:  “GSC expresses its disappointment in the College’s inability 

to compensate faculty for the full amount of contracted salary amounts for 

the 2012-2013 academic year”. 

 

° Krystal Smith 

  

° Krystal will put the PIQ information on the HR homepage.  Eric asked 

about how to save the PIQ after it was done.  Jason and Krystal will check 

into this. 

 

° Employees 

 ° Classified – 97 

 ° Non-Classified – 45 

 ° Faculty – 67 

 

° Debi Jenkins for Ann Reed 

  

° Professional Development - 3,331.00  

° General Fund - $235.71 

° Ginny Grottendieck - $1,764.41 

 

Old Business 

  

° Jason said there was no change on the Bell Tower. 

 

 



New Business   

  

° Professional Development 

  

° Debbie Starcher - $175.00  approved (m/s, Phares/Miller) 

° Bridget Norman - $669.00 approved (m/s, Phares/Miller) 

 

° Jim will ask Dr. Barr if he can meet with us at the next meeting. 

 

° Discussion on what to do in case of an emergency.  Eric will e-mail a video on 

“How to Respond to an Active Shooter”.  The group will review and determine if 

the campus can benefit from this. 

 

Motion to adjourn (Squires/Miller) 

 

Adjourned at 9:15 a.m.  

    

    

  


